
Voyageurs,

A thank you goes out to Voiture 1536 Chef de Gare Dale Worvie and La 
Presidente Dee Roe for the invitation to your December Christmas party. 
I could not be there, but
thank you for the wonderful
gifts and for taking such great
care of our Grande La
Presidente.

Please make every effort to attend Spring Cheminot. I

will pay for the registration of every Chef de Gare and Correspondant 
Locale who attends.

Please, this is your Grande. Help us keep it strong and viable by 
attending Grand Cheminot and Promenade.

Grand Promenade is coming 12-14 August. Please come help with 
making important decisions and welcoming our new Grande officers. 
Get involved — it’s your Grande.

Membership, membership, membership. Get two!

Respectfully, Michael Brokenshire Grand Chef de Gare Grande du 
Michigan


